
EARL PARK FALL FESTIVAL 

2023 FLEA MARKET GUIDELINES 

• DO NOT PARK OR SET-UP UNTIL YOU HAVE TALKED TO DAVE (765)-490-1702, 

AUDREY (765)-267-0281 – NO EXCEPTIONS – Your spot might have been changed 

• DAVE SCHUTTER WILL GUIDE YOU TO YOUR DESIGNATED SPOT(S) 

• If reservation form and payment are not received by August 1, 2023, your spot may be sold to 

another vendor 

• Merchandise sold is at the discretion of the Earl Park Fall Festival Committee 

• There is no guarantee of electricity or water 

• No generators or air conditioners are to be used 

• No subleasing of lot(s) or selling your lot(s) to someone else 

• Set-up is for all 4 days or Jockey Lots by the day     

• All lots purchased must have sellable merchandise on them.   Lots cannot be used solely for vehicle 

storage or camping 

• ALL VENDERS WITH CAMPERS ARE TO HAVE THEIR CAMPER ON PAID VENDER 

SPOT OR A SEPARATE CHARGE FOR CAMPING WILL BE CHARGED 

• Allow for the space you need (including trailer hitches and awnings.  Please do not overhang onto 

your neighbor’s lot.   Lot size is 20’ X 20’ 

• We will try to put you in the same area, but we cannot guarantee the same spot every year 

• No vehicles are allowed in the Flea Market area.  They must be removed from 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

during the Festival.   You may pull out Monday once the Parade has finished 

• If you are a food vendor, it is your responsibility to get a permit from the Benton County Health 

Department.  Food vendors must have a valid permit to operate at the Festival.  You will be shut 

down if you do not comply.  For more information, contact the Benton County Health Department at 

(765)-884-1728 

• You must have an Indiana Tax ID Number.  Contact the State of Indiana Department of Revenue to 

obtain such number 

• Children are not to use the Flea Market as a playground area at any time.   The park closes at 11:00 

p.m. and all children under the age of 18 must be at their campsite or flea market site under adult 

supervision 

• NOTICE: Due to repeated past problems with irresponsible pet owners and aggressive animals, 

and for the enjoyment and safety of all of our guest, no pets* are allowed anywhere on the 

grounds during the festival.  Please plan accordingly. Except for service animals. 

 

FORBIDDEN ITEMS – You WILL be removed 

• No toys may be sold that shoot any type of projectile 

• No firearms or weapons of any type will be allowed 

• KNIVES: Legal knives may only be sold to those 18 years of age and older with proper 

photo ID 

• No paraphernalia of ANY KIND or any illegal/synthetic substance  

• No animals are to be on display or in your booth  

• No bug fogger use is allowed in the Flea Market area 

 

Please direct all new vendors to send their information to Audrey Freeland / 901 S. James Ave, 

Fowler, IN 47944.  

 

The Earl Park Festival Committee reserved the right to have your vendor 

area inspected by any committee member and/or local law enforcement  


